COUNTY SCHOOL BOARD
Of Loudoun County
Leesburg, Virginia
November 21, 1955

To Principals and School Bus Drivers: (White and Colored)

The annual meeting of school bus drivers and patrols will be held in the auditorium of the Loudoun County High School on Tuesday, November 29 at 10 A. M. It is extremely important for every driver to bring your bus to the Loudoun County High School grounds and to be at this meeting.

Those drivers who do not park regularly on the high school lot should enter the school grounds on the road nearest to Leesburg, and you will be directed where to park.

We shall probably have a State Highway Patrolman inspecting busses at the same time.

Any driver who does not have the proper unexpired license to drive a school bus should look after the matter on the 23rd.

Principals who can arrange to attend without the necessity for a substitute are requested to be present.

Very sincerely yours,

O. L. Emerick

Division Superintendent

Of Emerick

OLE amlt